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Women’s Ministries at 

              First Baptist Narragansett  
 

Greetings from our team: 

We are finally seeing some light at the end of the quarantine tunnel !!           

It was great to see friends as we met at church this past Sunday for the first 

time in 3 months.  Although it’s only “Phase 2 Opening” in Rhode Island, it 

feels like a ‘Get-Out-Of-Jail-Free’ card has been given to us.  With continuing 

to take the recommended precautions, we can start to get together 

cautiously with others.  We applaud the many folks who have been doing 

double-duty by working from home while also teaching their children at 

home.  You have earned your break.  

Regardless of your individual circumstances, we trust you’ve been able to 

“Thrive” during the recent months.  It was wonderful to see so many on 

Wednesdays for our timely Bible study. If you were not able to join in, here’s 

what you missed: 

                               
                              

Understanding that life will be different this summer, and with many asking 

for weekly Bible studies to continue, we are announcing the start of our 

summer series: “Bad Girls of the Bible….and What we can Learn from 

Them”.  It will begin next Wednesday 6/17 at 7PM.   

The Zoom link as follows:   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88028724410 

If you would like to purchase the book we will be using, ChristianBook.com 

lists it for $5.99.  The author is Liz Curtis Higgs.  You do not have to purchase 

the book to attend the study.   

The study will run for 10 weeks through August 19th and I will be joined by 

my co-teacher, the amazing Cheryl B! 

We will send out a reminder email that you can use as a reminder or to 

forward and invite others to join.  There are plenty of Zoom boxes available! 
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Have a great 
summer everyone! 
 

BRING IT ON !! 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

We also had a great time at our Girls Night IN back in May.  

There were many laughs to be had and a great closer by 

Cheryl B on the significance of “but God…”  Thanks Cheryl 

for reminding us that when things get difficult, confusing, or 

just plain hard….we can always count on God to stand with 

us. 

Here’s a few of our folks during the hat competition…. 

                       

Stay tuned… 

we may just have a few tricks up our sleeves for the summer. 

   
 
Our next year’s theme and schedule is under 
development.  Like so many others, we are not sure 
what limitations there will be on meeting together.  
However, we WILL be moving ahead none-the-less.   

The Lord is definitely leading us in one clear direction 
that will happen regardless of format or venue.   

More information to come in our next newsletter. 
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